
Pediatric Growth Milestone Assessment 

Follow-Up 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to follow up regarding your child, [Child's 

Name], and their recent growth milestone assessment conducted on [Assessment Date]. 

During the assessment, we observed the following milestones:  

• Physical Growth: [Insert Observations] 

• Cognitive Development: [Insert Observations] 

• Social/Emotional Development: [Insert Observations] 

• Language Skills: [Insert Observations] 

We encourage you to continue supporting [Child's Name] in their developmental journey. Here 

are a few recommendations: 

• [Recommendation 1] 

• [Recommendation 2] 

• [Recommendation 3] 

We recommend scheduling a follow-up appointment in [Insert Timeframe] to monitor their 

progress and address any concerns you may have. 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 

office at [Office Phone Number] or via email at [Office Email]. 

Thank you for your attention to your child's growth and development. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 


